
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
  

SCHOOL RUN CLUBS ON 

Monday 19th February 

• pm Year 4 Forest School 

• ZKT Dance After School Club – KS1  

Tuesday 20th February 

• am Nursery Forest School 

• pm Year 2 Forest School 

• PFO After School Club 

Wednesday 21st February 

Thursday 22nd February 

• 9.30am Prospective Parent Tour 

• Robertswood v CSPA (away) 

• ZKT Dance After School Club – KS2 

Friday 23rd February 

• Guitar and Drum Lessons 

• pm Year 3 Forest School 

 

LETTERS/SCHOOLCOMMS SENT HOME THIS WEEK 

SCHOOLCOMMS 

Rec and Year 6 – Heights and Weights 

Year 5 – Kingswood Kit List 

Year 5 – Cycling Proficiency 

Year 1 – Phonics Screening Check 

All Years – PTA Pub Quiz 

All Years – Thank you to the PTA 

 
 

 

 

ROBERTSWOOD SCHOOL - NEWSLETTER 

WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 19th FEBRUARY 

 

 
I hope you all took the opportunity to come and meet with your child’s teacher this week to discuss their 

progress. If you have any concerns during the term, you are always welcome to contact the school office to 

arrange a meeting. This morning, we welcomed the parents of our Academic Achievement Award winners for 

this half term to a special assembly. Well done to those children. 

 I would like to wish you all a lovely half-term break. Mrs Davison 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forthcoming Dates 

(more details to follow) 

 

Wednesday 28th February – Heights and Weights 

Reception and Year 6 

Thursday 29th February – Year 1 Assembly to Parents 

Thursday 29th February – Year 5 and 6 Netball Game 

 
Academic Achievement Award 

 
NURSERY - Mia 

RD - Ronnie  
RW - Ruben    
1E - Amelia    
1T - Jake      

2K - Elodie    
2N - Lee    

3C - Dermot      
3KR - Joshua       
4D - Teddy      
4T - Billy      

5L - Siana   
5K - Sienna    

6CH - Imogen       
6CR - Prem   

 
Congratulations to 3KR for the best attendance award 

this week. 
 

RESPECT TOKEN COMPETITION 

Well done to Olivia from 4D and Leilani from 5L, 

this week’s winners. The number of respect tokens 

awarded to each house for the week are added to 

the running totals. 

Emerald - 2317  

Sapphire – 2273    

Citrine – 2272   

Garnet - 1963   

 

The Forest School Rangers would like to transform 

an area at the bottom of the school field into an 

additional Forest School area for the whole school 

to use. 

So, on Saturday 24th February, 12pm – 3pm we are 

hoping to put together a working party to make this 

possible.  We would be very grateful for any 

parents/carers who can spare some time on the 24th 

to help with cutting branches, cleaning logs, 

installing fence panels etc.   

If you can help, please let the school office know. 

On the day, bring along a drink and snack, hot 

chocolate will be provided.  

Thanking you in anticipation. 

Forest School Leader (Mr Morris) and the Forest 

School Rangers 



 


